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Summary:

This memo provided Laird with a scheme for a tough approach to Israel that involved a
demarche to the Israeli government for “cease-and-desist” certain nuclear and missile
[excised] activities and a demand for private assurances and, ultimately, Israel’s
signature on the Nuclear Nonproliferation Treaty (NPT). To seal such a deal Earle
proposed an exchange of letters between President Richard Nixon and Prime Minister
Golda Meir, for which he provided drafts.
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